From: Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services

Subject: Road Work Over The Next Two Weeks

Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 10:48:58 PM
Hello,

I hope everyone is doing well as we approach fall.

We have arranged for roadwork to be done and want everyone to know what to expect.
Wheeler Rd. Jordan Way West and Jordan Way East are all receiving seal coat. All

other roads are having the cracks sealed. Work was to begin yesterday but it rained resulting
in delays. We are hopeful work will begin tomorrow.

Please be patient and respectful throughout this process. It costs a lot to have road work done
and if people drive over it before it sets we have to pay to have it redone.

THEREFORE: Do not remove cones or drive through sections of the Park that are closed with
cones or caution tape. It is there for a reason and will be removed as soon as possible. If you

damage the road work you will be expected to pay the fees we will be charged to repair the
damage you have done.

We know road work is an inconvenience and apologize for problems this creates. There is no
other way to provide for the maintenance our roads require.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation.

Wanda
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